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Resurfacing set on U.S. 54, K-61, U.S. 281 in Pratt County 

A $6.38 million resurfacing of U.S. 54, K-61 and U.S. 281 in Pratt County is expected to begin 

on Tuesday afternoon, Aug. 23.  

The Kansas Department of Transportation project involves a mill and hot-mix-asphalt 

overlay on these highways, in this order: 

U.S. 54: on the east side of Pratt, from the K-61 junction east about 4.5 miles to the beginning 

of the concrete pavement. Crews are expected to start the overall project on U.S. 54 and to 

work from the east end of the project toward Pratt. 

K-61: beginning at the U.S. 54 junction, north for about 1.25 miles, to where the five-lane 

section transitions to two lanes. 

U.S. 281: from the Barber/Pratt county line north to the south city limits of Pratt. And on 

U.S. 281 from the north city limits of Pratt to 482 feet north of North 60th Street. The work 

on U.S. 281 is expected to progress from the south to the north. 

The total length of the work is almost 24 miles. 

During the work, traffic will be controlled during daylight hours with flaggers and a pilot car. 

Motorists should be prepared to stop and should expect delays of up to 15 minutes. 

The work is expected to be completed around Nov. 18. 

Venture Corp., of Great Bend, is the primary contractor for the project. 

mailto:Tim.Potter@ks.gov


For updated information on other KDOT highway projects and road conditions across the 

state, go to www.kandrive.org. 

The two maps below, one for U.S. 54 (U.S. 400) and K-61 and one for U.S. 281, show the 

approximate resurfacing locations in Pratt County, marked in red. 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kandrive.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CTim.Potter%40ks.gov%7C9e90e91bcbda4bcce0a608da763035fd%7Cdcae8101c92d480cbc43c6761ccccc5a%7C0%7C0%7C637952246713521821%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dON74plHXVSwMgHK8C8X9uI1V9s6tmtWSHJEQXfOlIA%3D&reserved=0


 

 

#### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
https://twitter.com/SCKansasKDOT
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.facebook.com/SCKansasKDOT/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

